Fabruary 3, 1941

My dear Taylop,

I believe I never angwered your letter about the proposal
that Btevens should work for a time with you in Cambridge. I
told him &t once that I approved the idea in prineciple and
suggested a month from mid-January. He s (howaver, rather
uncertaln about his lmmediate movements, -emd when last I saw
him he wag atlll attracted to the idea, fﬁ;'rhnupht mid-Fabruary
to mid=Marah might sult beatter. I know he intended to write
to you in the first inatance, but he may not have kept you su
failt with what, from time to time, he finds it possible to
mensge. Ferhaps, however, he has written to you mors definitely
now.

I was lnterested to aee & recent appeal for some enormous
number of blood doneors from Yorkshire. It would quite a bit
lmprove our ethnologloal evidence to have more material North
of the Humber, where, generally speaking, we have much fewer than
from the South. I cannot imagine why thers ahould be a drive
for volunteers at pregent, ag I presume not more than one in 1@
who have already reglstered have yet besn asked for blood.

Yours sincerely,



